
BWS/CIR/061/2021-22   CIRCULAR      

01.10.2021        BHARATAM WORLD SCHOOL                                                   

 

Dear Parents 

October 1st heralds Joys of  Festivals, healthy climate and above all the Peace that 

all my kids are hale and hearty after the unforeseen brutalities of Covid. May these 

children ever stay Happy, Healthy and Energetic pumping in tremendous vibrant 

vibes in BHARATAM. 

Simultaneously, I rise up to request you to clear all the pending dues – be it first 

quarter, second or this upcoming quarter from October to December or the pending 

Annual Charges. You must co-operate in the comfortable running of school which 

indirectly is highly important for your children as well. After all the school, for 

sure, needs a proper financial backing. Thus, be courteous, thoughtful and 

concerned. We have such wonderful parents, whom I outrightly thank who have 

NEVER delayed the dues for a single day. 

Do oblige and those who have always been punctual will overlook this request. 

Wishing you a Great time ahead. 

Sincerely 

P. K. Arora 

Education Advisor 

 


